Bill Mast 9913 Constitution Ave NE Albuquerque, NM 87112 November 13, 2023

New Mexico Environmental Improvement Board Albuquerque/Bernalillo County Air Quality Control Board Attn: Pamela Jones, Administrator P.O. Box 5469 Santa Fe, NM 87502

Subject: Concerns About Advanced Clean Car II Rules

Dear Members of the New Mexico Environmental Improvement Board,

I am writing to express my concerns about the proposed Advanced Clean Car II Rules in New Mexico. I'm worried that these rules might be too strict and could harm our state's economy and businesses, which are already struggling.

First, I understand the importance of protecting our environment, and I support cleaner cars. But I'm concerned that these rules might go too far, which could make it hard for New Mexican businesses to cope. Small businesses and workers have been hit hard by the recent challenges, and new regulations might add more stress.

Additionally, the rules could make it more expensive for businesses to operate, and they might pass these extra costs on to consumers. This could lead to higher prices for goods and services, which would impact all New Mexicans, especially those who are already struggling financially.

I believe it's essential for us to find a balance between protecting the environment and supporting our local economy. I urge you to consider the potential impacts these rules may have on our businesses and think about ways to help them adapt without causing too much hardship.

Thank you for listening to my concerns, and I hope we can find a solution that helps our environment while also supporting New Mexico's economy and businesses.

Sincerely

9913 Coabelle AV NE 87114

[Your Name] [Your Address] [City, State, Zip Code] [Date]

New Mexico Environmental Improvement Board [Board Address] [City, State, Zip Code]

Subject: Concerns About Advanced Clean Car II Rules

Dear Members of the New Mexico Environmental Improvement Board,

I am writing to express my concerns about the proposed Advanced Clean Car II Rules in New Mexico. I'm worried that these rules might be too strict and could harm our state's economy and businesses, which are already struggling.

First, I understand the importance of protecting our environment, and I support cleaner cars. But I'm concerned that these rules might go too far, which could make it hard for New Mexican businesses to cope. Small businesses and workers have been hit hard by the recent challenges, and new regulations might add more stress.

Additionally, the rules could make it more expensive for businesses to operate, and they might pass these extra costs on to consumers. This could lead to higher prices for goods and services, which would impact all New Mexicans, especially those who are already struggling financially.

I believe it's essential for us to find a balance between protecting the environment and supporting our local economy. I urge you to consider the potential impacts these rules may have on our businesses and think about ways to help them adapt without causing too much hardship.

Thank you for listening to my concerns, and I hope we can find a solution that helps our environment while also supporting New Mexico's economy and businesses.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]